February 2, 1972

Mr. Bill Nittler
4590 South Julian Street
Englewood, Colorado 80110

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you for sending your letter of information concerning our station!

Your schedule of events in your letter of January 30, 1972, is mostly correct.
Just for your information, the 5:43 spot for the jewelry store was for
DIAMONDS LTD. Other than this correction, you were correct.

It might be interesting for you to know that our application was on file

with The Federal Communications Commission for about twelve years before

they granted the CP! This was due to the frequency, but we are all of the
opinion that it was worth the wait!

Enclosed also for your files is an engineer's coverage map of the station.

Thanks for taking time to write to us!

Best,

Norman Petty
NP:s

Enclosure

KWEKA Radio

Broadcast House

Box 926

Clovis, New Mexico 8810



